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LAND MANAGEMENT PLAN

RECREATION RESERVE
(LOT 2 ON CROWN PLAN LS11)

Carpentaria Shire Council is currently undertaking a community consultation process
to receive feedback on the development of a Land Management Plan for Lot 2 on
Crown Plan LS11.

As Trustee of the land, Council is required to submit a Land Management Plan. The
Plan is relied upon to when determining the sustainable use, development and
management of Trust land for the benefit of the community.

Council is now requesting feedback from the community. Copies of the draft Land
Management Plan for Lot 2 on Crown Plan LS22 are available on Council's website,
Administration Offices and Libraries.

Feedback on the draft Land Management Plan is required by 15" December, 2023.
Feedback can be provided by emailing council@carpentaria.qld.gov.au.

If you have further enquiries, please contact Council’s Chief Executive Officer on (07)
4745 2200.
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